
From: elizabeth donnelly  
Sent: 28 July 2023 13:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Query - felling of trees between Maygrove Road and Iverson Road 
 
Dear Tree and Landsacape Officer,  
 
This week, three mature trees have been felled in the gardens between 
Iverson Road and Maygrove Road. I had thought these trees would be under 
protection orders? Is this permitted? Worried that all the trees in this area are 
slowly disappearing.  
 
Thank you very much for your help! 
 
Lizzy Donnelly 
 
 


